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� e FCM Head Start for young 
Women program is well underway. 
� e program has 6 young women 
from the area participating.

Congratulations to winners of 
the Family Day baskets; Vince 
Lajoie and Precious Ajaero

And to Jacob Noseworthy for his 
participation in the British Co-
lumbia Youth Parliament.

If you are a community group and are planning to 
utilize City � elds or amenities, now is the time to let 
us know. 

You can do this by � lling out an event request form, 
available on the City website: 
http://www.grandforks.ca/wp-content/uploads/
Event-Request-FormNew-Logo.pdf

� ere was a great turnout at the Downtown Beauti� cation Phase 2 
Open House that took place on February 20th and the public 
provided great feedback!

Over the next few weeks the 
City will be sharing the proposed 
concepts for the restoration of the 
City Hall Building. Comments are 
encouraged. Stay tuned for more 
information regarding the loca-
tions of the displays.

From Council 
Chambers

Event Requests Downtown Beauti� cation 
Phase 2 Open House

Join a lively, facilitated discussion about questions such as:
· What are the top 5 issues Grand Forks should be talking about this year?
· What are the issues that you’d like more information about?
· How can we get everyone engaged in the municipal election this fall?

Grand Forks Community Engagement Conversation
Wednesday, March 12, 2014, 6:30 to 9:00 pm

Omega Restaurant Banquet Room
RSVP by March 7th to info@grandforks.ca

AKBLG Community 
Engagement Session

City Hall 
Restoration

Grant Page coming soon on the City’s website.

Public Works Street Sweeping 
notifications coming out soon.
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Jacob Noseworthy receives a certificate from city 
councilor, Patrick O’Doherty for his participation 

in the BC Youth Parliament.


